Reference Letter

To be completed by a Pastor, Elder, Sunday School Teacher, Youth Worker, or church volunteer

Dear Fellow Christian worker:
[bookmark: _GoBack]We at LIFE Camp strive to create an environment conducive to spiritual growth among Christian youth.  We appreciate your willingness to give us some background information on this applicant.  Your comments are very important – they will help us to learn how best to minister to this child.  They will enable us to to start meeting his/her needs immediately, rather than spending time determining those needs.  In order to have a lasting effect upon the children who attend LIFE Camp, we know that follow-up is essential.  We ask for your help in this.  We cannot follow up on each camper as practically and effectively as their local congregations can.  The difference lies in the oppty that you have ministering to these kids all year round, while we are only able to reach out to them for a single week.  We ask that you pray for this child and recommend that you ask the child about the camp experience and what was learned.

Please fill out the following questionnaire and email to jakerothman@lifecampslo.org.

Your Name:  

Child’s Name:

What church do you attend?

What is your position at that church?

Please tell us about the spiritual walk of the child.



Are you willing to meet with this child for a follow-up appointment?   (This is not necessary for admission.)

Do you  have any comments that will be helpful to us in ministering to this child?


May we contact you for further questions?


